
On May 10-19, 2014, a delegation of Department of Justice, 

including Deputy Director Lin Zhe-Hui, chief clerk Qiu Li-fen and 

clerk Liu ting-Yu of legal system department visited Geneva, 

Switzerland, to conduct a survey of human rights business. The 

topics of survey included the experience of establishment and 

operation of national human rights institutions, the review of laws 

in line with the Convention on Human Rights, setting the order of 

priorities of human rights education, evaluation of human rights 

and practice of human rights impact assessment, the follow-up 

implementation of concluding observations, the notes of writing 

and review of national human rights report, housing rights and 

evictions, guarantee the right to food, death penalty and 

anti-torture, relationship between human rights and freedom of 

trade or commerce. There were a total of 7 sessions exchange 

activities and 14 people participated in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


